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When: Saturday, Aug. 20th, 8:30 am-5 pm
Location: Saint Bede Kaplan Parish Hall

In addition to inspiring talks, this retreat includes prayerful
consideration of the gifts you have to offer, continental
breakfast, lunch, and ends with the 5:30 Vigil Mass. Join us in
prayer and fellowship reflecting on our journey of faith.

RSVP by Aug. 15: https://forms.gle/NUsg8JCzNnkgJdky7

For more information or help with registration, contact Karen
Melendez (757) 229-3631 or kmelendez@bedeva.org

This Week at Saint Bede

 Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time | July 31, 2022

Sunday Mass Times
Saturday Vigil 5:30 pm

8:30 am, 11:00 am, 2:00 pm
(Spanish), & 5:00 pm
Daily Mass Times

Monday-Saturday 9:00 am
Wednesday 6:00 pm (Spanish)

Holy Hour 
Monday & Friday after Daily Mass

Wednesday evenings 7-8pm

Anchored in Faith Retreat

Registration for Sacraments (First Reconciliation, First Communion,
and Confirmation), and Faith Formation for grades K-12 opens on
Monday, August 1 at 9:00 am!

Please visit the website www.bedeva.org/faithformation to register
your children for 2022-2023!

Questions about K-5 and First Reconciliation and First Communion
please contact Rita Hipple rhipple@bedeva.org

Questions about Middle School and Confirmation please contact
Deacon Grimm ppalm@bedeva.org

Questions about High School please contact Daniel Mehr
dmehr@bedeva.org 

Faith Formation Update

Middle School Game Night All rising 6-8 graders are invited to the first Middle School Game Night of the year.
August 11 from 6:00 pm- 7:30 pm Not able to make it this month? View our calendar on the website for information
on upcoming events.

Parish Announcements

This year, the Feast of the Assumption falls on Monday, August 15. It is not a Holy Day of Obligation, but a
Holy Day of Opportunity. There will be a 9 am daily Mass at Saint Bede. The Shrine of Our Lady of
Walsingham will celebrate at 5:15 pm daily Mass.

The Funeral Reception Team is looking for volunteers to serve as hosts and hostesses for funeral
receptions held in the Commons. Our list of potential volunteers has slowly dwindled over the years and we
need to add willing volunteers to it. The commitment is not large. Funeral receptions held in the Commons
require about three hours of time. The hostesses brew the coffee and place the baked goods on the tables
during the funeral. During the reception, they insure that the tables remain supplied and that coffee is
available. Hostess work is very rewarding. You will find that the grieving family is always very appreciative.
If interested, please contact Anne Cors at 757-258-1798 (email: amcors88@gmail.com).
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Saturday, 7/30    
5:30 p.m.        Msgr. Joseph Lehman (L); Stan & Judi Stout (L); John
Stuckey (L)
 
Sunday, 7/31
8:30 a.m.        Martha Mills (D); Walter “Skip Mongan (D); Dan Murphy
(D)
11:00 a.m.      Thomas Hill (D); William Pepper (D); Bob Rodgers (D)
5:00 p.m.        Parishioners                                                                 
 
Monday, 8/1
9:00 a.m.        Donald J. Butz (D); Dan Murphy (D)
 
Tuesday, 8/2
9:00 a.m.        Mary Green (D); Adelle M. Roudels (D)
                                             
Wednesday, 8/3
9:00 a.m.        Barbara Kerner (D); Mary Ann Mathis (D)
 
Thursday, 8/4
9:00 a.m.        Christine Barthelemy (L); Jimmie Collins (L)
 
Friday, 8/5
9:00 a.m.        Alison Farmer (D); Carol Kisielewski (D); Bob Rodgers(D)

Saturday, 8/6
9:00 a.m.        Frank T. Erhart (D)
5:30 p.m.        James O’Donnell (D); Kathleen Morawski (D)

Saint Bede Prayer List

PRAYER REQUESTS:
Father John Abe, Janice Brune, Barbara
Carrubba, Frank Carrubba, Jane Chambers,
Todd Chambers, Sandra Claxton, John Daniell
Beverly King, PC, Peggy, Janet Preisser, Claire
Robinson, Locke Robinson, John Siemietkowski,
Evan Sweeney, Maureen Tuite, Williamsburg
House of Mercy Staff and Volunteers, Steven
Woodard

﻿OUR TROOPS:
Whit Armbruster, Cullen Anderson, Kellen
Bayer, Emily Bessler, Brian Connolly, Patrick
Hart, David Holland, Nicholas Koch, Thomas
Mueller, Geof Palmer, Evan Poole, James Martin
Ryan, Logan Sarina, Matthew Speicher, Lee
Stephens, Edward Alexander Ustaris, Timothy
Webe

Mass Intentions

SANCTUARY CANDLE
Week of 8/01/2022 Carol Kisielewski

REST IN PEACE
Rev. John Abe, Philip Heisse, Ann Orteig

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Father John Abe who passed away on
July 24. Father Abe was the pastor of Saint Bede from 2005-2010. The funeral
will be at Saint Mary Catholic Church in Richmond the address is 9505 Gayton
Road Richmond, VA. Here are the details.

Monday, August 1
9:45 am Rite of Reception of the Body
10:00 am - 10:55 am Visitation in Daily Mass Chapel
11:00 am Mass of Christian Burial
Noon Reception in Commons
2:00 pm Burial (Mount Calvary)

Parish Announcements Continued
The Knights of Columbus are serving breakfast after the 8:30 and 11 am Masses. All parishioners and visitors are
welcome to enjoy a meal and fellowship in Kaplan Parish Hall. Net proceeds help support many of the Knight’s
charitable works here at Saint Bede.

Emmaus Journey: Serving the Spiritual Needs of Grieving Parents Saturday, August 13, 2022, at Our Lady of Mount
Carmel Church. Of all the pains that life can hand us, arguably the most searing is the death of a child. A parent’s world
irrevocably changes forever. As Jesus joined his distraught disciples on the road to Emmaus, we ask him to join us as
we struggle through this journey of grief. To meet the spiritual needs of parents whose children of any age have died
by any cause, no matter how long ago, the Diocese of Richmond now offers the Emmaus Journey. The Emmaus
Journey is a faith-based, day-long, spiritual retreat for grieving parents led by a team that includes grieving parents,
spiritual directors, clergy, and parish leaders. The Emmaus Journey offers a safe place to seek peace, comfort, and
hope. Gather with us in a warm and loving environment with others who know something of your pain. If you have
questions about the retreat or are interested in future dates, please contact Christa at 757-595-0385 ext. 107 or
email cblomstrom@olmc.org . 

The Little Sisters of Saint Francis here in Williamsburg operate 6 group homes and one day care center for persons
with mid-level to severe intellectual disability and mental health issues. Sister Agnes, the administrator, is seeking
assistance in the area of clinical support of their efforts. For more details, please contact Sr. Agnes
agnesnarocho@gmail.com”

And a natural segue…..A Lasting Legacy
During August, national Make-A-Will month, we’re encouraging our Saint Bede community to consider how we can
intentionally steward the resources God has blessed us with. Having a legal will in place is a powerful way to steward
your resources, protect your loved ones, and establish a legacy that supports the ministries you care about. Thanks to
our partnership with FreeWill, we encourage members of our community to take part in Make-A-Will Sunday (August
14) with a free will-writing tool. Get started here! 
Contact Sam Samorian (ssamorian@bedeva.org) or 757-229-3631 ext. 2315 if you have any questions

Stewardship Update
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